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Western Corridor Plan Hearing Subcommittee 
 
Report of Extraordinary Meeting of Western Corridor Plan Hearing Subcommittee 
– 28 September 2005 
 
Iain Morrison, consultant, with Morrison McDougall Ltd, was in attendance for this and 
the following item, and his communications strategy paper for the public consultation on 
the proposed Western Corridor Plan was tabled for information.  After discussion it was:  
 
Noted 
 
That the paper was for receiving not decision. 
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Resolved  
 
That the Committee 
 

Receive the Report of the Extraordinary Meeting of the Western Corridor Plan 
Hearing Subcommittee held on 28 September 2005, WCP01 to WCP03 inclusive. 

 
Noted 
 
(1) Councillor Evans advised that the “tabled paper” referred to in the report was a 

letter of his to the Editor of the Hutt News. 
 
(2) Councillor Shields requested that her apology for absence at the meeting of the 

Western Corridor Plan Hearing Subcommittee held on 28 September 2005 be 
recorded. 

 
 
 


